
June 30, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Vince Palamara 

484 Hoodridge Drive 

Apt. D3 

Pittsburgh, PA 15234 

 

Dear Mr. Palamara: 

 

Thank you for sending the audio tapes of your various interviews conducted in connection with the 

assassination of President Kennedy.  Per our telephone conversation of June 26, 1996, I am 

enclosing the following: 

 

1.  Deed of Gift 

Please find two signed originals and one photocopy of the Deed of Gift for the historical materials that 

you have donated to the JFK Collection.  Please sign both originals and return them to our office in 

the enclosed envelope.  We will return to you one of the signed originals after we receive all 

signatures.  You may keep the photocopy for your records.  Please carefully review the Deed of 

Gift before you sign and do not hesitate to call if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

2.  Blank VHS Tape 

Per our conversation, I am providing a blank tape to replace the one that you will use to make me a 

copy of the footage we discussed on the telephone. 

 

Again, thank you for all of your cooperation and assistance.  The Review Board appreciates your 

efforts. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 



 

enclosures 


